
 
   03/19/2020 

 

To Our Valued Customers,  

We would like to share how Goodhope Bags will be operating for the next 2 – 4 weeks (from 3/19/2020-4/17/2020). Due 

to the Covid-19 crisis and California “safer at home” policy, our working hours will be modified. Shipping and production 

may be limited or restricted in the coming days. Please email us with any questions.  

To submit orders : orders@goodhopebags.com 

Inquiry or questions: info@goodhopebags.com 

Art /production questions: artwork@goodhopebags.com 

Sales questions: amy@goodhopebags.com or andy@goodhopebags.com 

Due to this situation being complicated and changing rapidly on a daily basis, we will continue to share information or 

post updates on our website.  

We want to thank you for your understanding during this challenging time. We remain positive and plan to be back to 

our regular schedules in a few weeks which will allow us to better serve our customers.  

 

Goodhope Bags Team 
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